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Seamlessly Integrating Poly 
Sun into TOG

After having obtained the approval resolution from the 16 June 
2021 Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders to transfer 
the entire business of TOG's subsidiary, Poly Sun Company 
Limited, into the parent company, TOG, transitional steps were 
put into a robust integration plan, including communication to 
all staff, as well as to our business partners, suppliers and 
customers.
 
During the transitional period, all necessary compliance 
reviews and internal audits were undertaken, leading up to the 
transfer and formal dissolution  of  Poly Sun, which  became 
official on 30th September 2021 as well as the liquidation. We 
are pleased to announce that the business has now been 
streamlined, with operations running smoothly, uninterrupted 
and fully integrated into the TOG organization and management 
teams, including Production, Purchasing, Sales, Supply Chain 
Management/Logistics, HR and Corporate Mission & Values.  
 
This corporate milestone intends to capitalize on further 
business opportunities in the sun protection eyewear market, in 
line with TOG's plan for this sector. Beyond serving the basic 
needs of seeing more clearly and of eyesight correction, TOG 
has its sights set on combining its profound knowledge and 
expertise of vision care and eye protection with sunlenses, to 
provide a vast array of sunglasses and top quality sun-glare 
filter lenses.

 


